



01509 412385 office@humphreyperkins.org.uk www.humphreyperkins.org.uk

Deputy CEO Jenny Piper-Gale Executive Principal John Pye Associate Principal Della Bartram

6th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the week draws to a close, I wish to thank you for your support regarding uniform. The students are looking splendid, and I am so proud of them all.

You will also be aware that we have tweaked the way lessons open and close with staff and students wishing each other "Good morning/afternoon" and with the students thanking their teachers at the end of the lesson. This again has had an incredibly successful launch, and it is so gratifying seeing our students demonstrating, in new ways, their good manners and strong oracy skills.

To provide additional support for the small number of our students who fail to meet our high expectations, students who are kept in ICE for the day will be required to stay until 4.15pm. Should any parents/carers need support with picking up students beyond this time, we can supervise your children until you are able to collect them, until 6pm. These arrangements will come into effect from **Tuesday, 10th June**.

My very best wishes and have a lovely weekend.

O. J. Bartram

Mrs D Bartram Associate Principal









